
   

 
 

Dear Valued City of Dover Customer, 

As part of a sanitary sewer replacement project, Gateway Construction Inc. has been contracted to remove and replace 
damaged sewer mains located throughout your neighborhood. This work is scheduled to start January 2020 and will 
continue in various locations for approximately four (4) weeks. Normal work hours will be from 7:00am to 4:00pm. During 
which time we ask you to limit your water usage as much as possible (flushing toilets, running dishwashers, washing 
machines, etc.). The streets affected by this work are John Clark Road, John Collins, Nathaniel Mitchell, Gunning Bedford 
Road, and David Hall Road. Access to properties will be maintained to vehicular traffic to the best of our abilities.    

Additional notices with specific dates will be provided by the City to affected properties as the project progresses. 

Contact names and numbers for Gateway Construction, Inc. are provided below.  On behalf of the City of Dover 
Department of Public Works, we would like to sincerely thank you for your cooperation with this improvement project.  If 
you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely,     Sincerely, 

Paul Thompson     Mark Kohout, President, 302-302-363-6240 
Construction Manager    Mark Kohout, Jr, Project Supervisor 302-242-1570 
City of Dover     Office 302-653-4405   
Department of Public Works    
Phone:  302-736-7025     
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